
 

 

 

 

 

St. Martin’s C of E (VA) Primary School 
 

24th March 2023 

Dear Parents, Carers and Friends,  
 
Easter  
We are looking forward to welcoming Rev. Sam 
Taylor and her team to school next Wednesday 29th 
March to reflect on the Easter story.  We will share 
some pictures on Class Dojo as the children move 
around the Easter stations.   
 
There is a special Easter menu for lunch that day 
too. The menu has been posted on Class Dojo if you 
want to check what is on offer that day.   
 
Just a reminder about our upcoming service at St. 
Martin’s on the Hill Church which will be held on 
Thursday 30th March at 2.00pm.  You are all 
welcome to join us.  You will need to collect your 
child from church that day and there is no after 
school club available this day or on the final day of 
term on Friday 31st March.   
 

 
 
Comic Relief 
Huge thanks for your support with Comic Relief last 

Friday.  We raised a fantastic £284!  Amazing!   

Westway Arms 
We are still collecting donations for Westway Arms 
food bank.  If you would like to donate any food 
items or other items such as nappies, baby milk, 
shower gel etc, then please either send them in with 
your child, or drop them off in the main reception 
area in the collection baskets.  Thank you! 

 

 
 
Upcoming Dates: 
 

Thursday 30th March Church service 
2.00pm 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 
holidays 

Monday 17th April Training Day (School 
closed to pupils) 

Tuesday 18th April School reopens to 
pupils 

Wednesday 26th April There is no After 
School club available 
due to whole school 
training.  Apologies for 
the inconvenience, 
but this particular 
training was not 
available for the 
training day.   

 
 

Have a lovely weekend everyone.  Enjoy some 

Spring sunshine and family time.   

With warm wishes and blessings, 

 

Mrs C Barber        

Headteacher 

“Serve one another in love” Galatians 5v13 


